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Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 1:32 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: Hearing on Pesticide Bills 3/26

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Vivi Tallman [mailto:vivi@nehalemtel.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 12:25 PM 

To: Gallagher Chuck; Rep Witt; Rep Clem 

Subject: Hearing on Pesticide Bills 3/26 

 

Dear Representatives Gallagher, Witt and Clem: 

I live in Nehalem, an area surrounded by the state forest.  My family and neighbors are subject to the drift of aerial 

pesticide spraying as well as pesticide run off in our water.  I am in support of SB 613 which will bring our standards of 

protection up to that required in Washington and California. 

Tomorrow you will be hearing testimony on a variety of bills that would undercut the protections offered by SB613, 

specifically . 

I urge you to reject: 

HB 3428, 

HB 3429 and 

HB 3430. 

   We need to protect our waterways, our children, and our neighborhoods from the effects of aerial spraying!! 

And we need to reinstate our system for reporting pesticide use: 

I urge you to support 

HB 3482 

HB 2589 and 

HB 3123 

 

Thank you, 

 

Viviane Tallman 

35600 13th St 

Nehalem OR 97131 

 


